
ISSUED: April 20, 2006

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UE 180/ UE 181

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY

Request for a General Rate Revision
(UE 180),

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY

Annual Adjustments to Schedule 125
(2007 RVM Filing) (UE 181).
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NOTICE OF
PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING/

OPEN HOUSE

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) seeks to raise its rates for electric
service in Oregon. To provide an opportunity for customers to comment on PGE’s request or
to ask questions, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) will hold a Public
Comment Hearing, in an open house format, as follows:

DATE: Wednesday, May 17, 2006

TIME: 6:30 - 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Chemeketa Community College Gymnasium
4000 Lancaster Drive
Salem, OR 97305

ADMINISTRATIVE
LAW JUDGE: Christina Smith



Customers are invited to attend the open house anytime from 6:30 p.m. to
7:30 p.m. to learn more about the Commission’s review of PGE’s request. Open house
meetings are very informal; people can come and go as they please, take information, ask
questions, and make comments for the record. Members of Commission Staff, PGE, and
customer groups will be available to answer questions from the public during this time.

Interested persons not able to attend the Public Comment Hearing may mail
written comments to the Commission in advance at:

Attn.: UE 180/UE 181
Administrative Hearings Division
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
PO Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Please call the Administrative Hearings Division at (503) 378-3885, if you
have questions.

Dated this 20th day of April 2006.

Lee Beyer
___________________

Chairman

John Savage
_____________________

Commissioner

Ray Baum
_____________________

Commissioner

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY THAT WILL LIMIT YOUR ABILITY TO
PARTICIPATE IN THIS HEARING, PLEASE LET US KNOW (503) 378-3885.


